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Engineering Agreement for Intersection of River Rd and Nebo 
 
After entering into our agreement for INDOT and accepting RFP’s for the Intersection 
Improvements at River Rd and Nebo, the scoring committee has selected BF&S to 
engineer the improvements.  They are presenting their agreement which must be 
approved by both the Town and INDOT so that reimbursement from State and Federal 
funds can be applied to project design costs.   
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